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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

As part of Kindness Week, Rock Kidz is coming to Masefield on Wednesday 29th November to deliver the 

most exciting rock ‘n’ roll workshops! 

 

Throughout the school day, the children (and staff!) will be transformed into Rockstars and 

our amazing children will be inspired to be the best they can be. The Rock Kidz team will 

be teaching the key message of resilience through their unique songs. 

 

Your child is encouraged to dress as a rock star for the day!  

 

At the end of the day, the Rock Kidz team will be outside conducting a 

‘Meet & Greet’ for the school community where there will be an 

opportunity to meet the team and purchase the official Rock Kidz Merchandise. The 

merchandise features a positive message of resilience and aims to serve as an inspirational 

reminder of the Rock Kidz experience. All purchases can be made with cash or card.  

 

Here is what will be available: 

 

T-Shirts - £12 

Caps - £15 

Hoodies - £20 

 

 

If you’d like to learn more about the organisation please visit www.rockkidzonline.com/ontour 

 

 

Thank you as always for your support, 

 

Miss L Jolly  

(Mental Health and Wellbeing lead) 
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